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Celebration for Consecrated Life 2020 
 

 Archbishop Martin will celebrate Mass for Consecrated Life ,  
Feast of the Presentation of the Lord,  in the Church of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Foxrock 

this Sunday, 2nd February at 3.30pm.  
 Music will be provided by the Dublin Diocesan Music Group.  

 For more information contact the Office for Religious Tel: 01 8087519.  

Annual Mass for the Sick 
  

Mass for the sick with anointing of the sick  
          on Saturday 15th February at 11am in the Church of the Apostles. 

 All Welcome 

Feast of St. Blaise 

This Sunday, 2nd February is the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord  

and Monday 3rd will be the Feast of St. Blaise.  

There will be blessing of the throats after all Masses this Sunday  

and also after 10am Mass on Monday in the Church of the Apostles. 

 
Throat Blessing 

Through the intercession of St. Blaise, bishop and martyr,  
may God deliver you from ailments of the throat and from every other evil. 

www.ballybrack-killiney-parish.org 

Email: ballybrack.killiney@gmail.com; parishofloughlinstown@gmail.com 

Moderator: Fr. Tom Dalzell. Co-Parish Priest: Fr. Enda Lloyd 

Parish offices: Ballybrack-Killiney 01 2822657; Apostles 01 2024804; Loughlinstown 01 2824085 

Novena to Our lady of Lourdes  3rd
 -11

th
 February  

Be blessed, O most pure Virgin, for having vouchsafed to manifest your shining with life, sweetness and beauty, in the Grotto of 

Lourdes, saying to the child, St. Bernadette: 'I am the Immaculate Conception. ' A thousand times we congratulate you upon your 

Immaculate Conception. And now, O ever Immaculate Virgin, Mother of mercy, Health of the sick, Refuge of sinners,  

Comforter of the afflicted, you know our wants, our troubles, our sufferings deign to cast upon us a look of mercy. 

By appearing in the Grotto of Lourdes, you were pleased to make it a privileged sanctuary, whence you dispense your favors, 

and already many have obtained the cure of their infirmities, both spiritual and physical. We come, therefore, with the most  

unbounded confidence to implore your maternal intercession. Obtain for us, O loving Mother, the granting of our request. 

(state your request) 

Through gratitude for your favors, we will endeavor to imitate your virtues, that we may one day share your glory.  

Our Lady of Lourdes, Mother of Christ, you had influence with your divine son while upon earth. You have the same influence 

 now in Heaven. Pray for us; obtain for us from your Divine Son our special requests if it be the Divine Will. Amen. 

Our Lady of Lourdes, pray for us. Saint Bernadette, pray for us. 



Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration-Bray 
  

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration has been taking place in Queen of Peace Church, Bray for almost 30 years, 24 hours a day. 
 It is a phenomenal blessing for those involved, as well as for the region. Hundreds of people from county Wicklow, South Dublin, 

Bray and further afield travel to the Church near Bray Head once a week to be in the presence of Our Lord in the Blessed  
Sacrament.  As part of the process of strengthening and growing this community of worshippers, there is a special event  

next Friday evening 7th February at 8pm in Queen of Peace Church, Vevay Road, Bray  
for anyone who is interested in joining the large team of adorers, or who is simply curious about what is involved.  

There will be confession, reflective music, some readings,  
and most importantly, quiet personal time in the presence of Our Lord.  

 
There will also be refreshments, and plenty of people at hand to explain what it is all about,  
and how to get involved. Everyone is welcome to this special event for our city and region.  

Recently Deceased 
Mary Sanders 

We ask God to comfort her family and friends. May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace . Amen 

Study Theology Online with the Priory Institute 
  

2020 Spring Semester Launch Day is open from the 8th February and the cut-off date for registrations is 4th February.  
 Students can choose between the two Stage One modules on offer this semester; Scripture and Philosophy.  You can attend 
Saturday lectures in Tallaght or from the comfort of your own home.  More information Tel: 01 4048129 or prioryinstitute.com 

Glendalough Retreat for Young Adults 
 

  Book your place on our upcoming young adult retreat in Glendalough  
for the weekend of 6th-7th  March. 

    Download the booking form from; www.evangelisation.ie -  
Booking closes on Monday 24th February. 

 
For more upcoming events and information follow us on instagram@theyoungchurchdublin 

www.dublindiocese.ie/event/glendalough-retreat/ 

The Encounter  
Join other young adults (20’s & 30’s) on Friday 28th February at 8.00pm in St. Paul’s, Arran Quay  

for a night of  live acoustic music, reflective prayer in adoration, with guest speaker on life, faith and purpose.  
 There will be a social, pizza and refreshments afterwards. 

For more information Email st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie or follow us on Instagram@theyoungchurchdublin 

The Sacred Heart Messenger  
 
 

 There is now a promoter of the Sacred Heart Messenger in the parish.  
     If you would like to receive the Messenger every month, you can give your name and address  

along with the annual subscription of €24. only, to Colette McCarthy 087 9541490.  
Colette will be available in the church porch after all the Masses next week. 

 

 

 

Anam Cara South Dublin the organisation that supports bereaved parents, are holding a Parent Support Event on  

10th February at 7:20pm in the Maldron Hotel, Whitestown way, Tallaght. This event is free and open to all bereaved  

parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent or not. 

https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-0&key=YAMMID-86278521&link=http%3A%2F%2Fprioryinstitute.com
http://www.evangelisation.ie/
mailto:st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie

